
The Pochin School
Newsletter 12th January 2024

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that you had a joyful Christmas break. As we kick off the new term, we are excited to 
share some highlights from our school community this week.

Preschool Adventures: Our pre-schoolers have been busy engaging in imaginative play, and it
 seems they've had quite the adventure! During role-playing activities, they even managed to
 "handcuff" Mrs. Pepper from the school office, adding an extra layer of creativity to their
 learning experiences.

Leadership Training for Pupils: Our pupils have taken a significant step towards their future 
careers  with job training sessions. These experiences will undoubtedly contribute to their
 personal and leadership growth within the school. We wish them the best as they start their 
jobs next week. It's inspiring to see our students actively preparing for their future endeavours.
We look forward to a term filled with exciting learning experiences, growth, and community engagement. Gaining a strong and 
positive work ethos, community spirit and team work skills is a vital part of the leadership roles within The Pochin School

Class 4's Bridge Challenge: Congratulations to Class 4 for successfully completing their bridge 
structure project! This hands-on activity not only fosters teamwork but also enhances 
problem-solving skills. We're proud of their accomplishments and can't wait to see more 
of their engineering marvels.

Wishing you a fantastic Spring Term ahead!

Head Teacher Awards
 The following children have worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

  Maisara, Sophia W, Ayomide, Aarian, Neevah, Grace S, Sydney-Eva   

Diary Dates
January:
15th - First Time Primary School Application Closing Date
16th – PTA meeting on Zoom 6pm

February:
6th – Governors meeting at school 4:30pm
15th – PTA Valentines Disco 6pm at Roots
16th – School closes for February Half Term Holidays
26th – School opens
27th – Parents Evening
28th – Parents Evening

March:
 19th - School Easter Service at St Mary’s Church 8:50am
22nd  - School closes for the Easter School Holidays 

April:
8th – School reopens for Summer term

May:
13th  - Key Stage 2 SATS week (year 6 pupils)
20th- Year 6 Aztec visit
25th – School closes for Half term

School Dinners 2 main choices 
with sides, bread and dessert

Mon- Tomato/veggie pasta
Tue – Sausage Roll/Veggie hot dog with 

wedges
Wed – Chicken/Quorn Shack with 

seasoned potatoes and salad
Thurs  – Peri Peri chicken/Veg 

meatballs with rice
Fri – Fish fingers/Omelette with chips

Jacket potatoes available, (please email the 
office by 9am Monday to order for the week 

ahead stating which date and filling your 
child would like)

Cultures Celebrated within 
our School

British Value of the Term   
Tolerance

Pochin Value of the Term  
Confidence
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